
From: CLLR A WOODMAN 

Sent: 07 November 2024 10:24 

To: JAMES ARNOLD 

Cc: PAUL WHEATLEY 

Subject: Re: Memorial Workspace Delegated Decision  

 

Thanks James, I am happy to confirm support for the decision. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Andrew  

 

 

  

From: JAMES ARNOLD <JAMES.ARNOLD@nwleicestershire.gov.uk>  

Sent: Thursday, November 7, 2024 10:18 AM  

To: CLLR A WOODMAN <ANDREW.WOODMAN@nwleicestershire.gov.uk>  

Cc: PAUL WHEATLEY <PAUL.WHEATLEY@nwleicestershire.gov.uk>  

Subject: Memorial Workspace Delegated Decision  

  

Andrew, as discussed.  

  

Report attached which will form background to the key decision and will be attached as  

accompanying document on our file.    We are currently drafting key decision notice and I am  

aiming to make the decision tomorrow to allow the contract to proceed. 

  

Please would you confirm your support for the decision.  

  

Kind regards and thanks 

James 

  

  



  

  

  

  

  

James Arnold 

Strategic Director  
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